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Craig, Sondra

From: Joyce Grill <joycegrill@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 29, 2023 2:15 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: STR's

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am writing in regard to STR's and asking the council to do more citizen review before passing anymore rules.  STR's 
break up long established neighborhoods.  I thought the Council  
wanted to establish more "neighbor" hoods. 
A public hearing should be held to establish exactly what is allowed.  Present rules have 
been ignored. 
Joyce Grill    401 N. 26th Place, La Crosse.  
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